
	

	

 Welcome to Wac Arts	
	

Welcome	back	to	all	returning	students	
and	a	very	warm	welcome	to	all	new	
students		
	
If	you	have	any	questions	or	would	like	to	
try	out	for	other	classes	then	please	speak	
to	Steve.	
	
Make	sure	you	keep	an	eye	on	the	
newsletter	each	week	as	cheap	or	free	
tickets	for	shows	are	often	made	available	
to	us,	plus	we	sometimes	receive	casting	
opportunities	and	this	is	where	you	will	
find	out	about	them	first.	
	
Over	the	next	term	we	will	be	looking	at	
developing	a	student	led	set	of	activities,	
performances	and	forums	throughout	the	
year.	It’s	a	wonderful	opportunity	to	
develop	new	skills	and	gain	experience	in	a	
wide	variety	of	practices	including	
programming,	producing	and	governance.	
New	projects	this	group	will	contribute	to	
include	the	development	of	the	Atrium	

space	at	weekends,	regular	Open	mic	and	
DJ	sessions	plus	joining	the	Youth	Voice	
project	that	represents	Wac	Arts.	If	you	
would	like	to	be	part	of	the	group	then	
please	come	and	speak	to	Steve	today.		
	
Please	note	that	on	the	last	day	of	term	
(Dec	2nd)	we	are	having	our	annual	cabaret	
fundraiser,	which	this	year	is	curated	by	
director	Jonathan	Butterell,	the	creative	
force	behind	hit	west	end	show	
Everybody’s	talking	about	Jamie.	We	aim	to	
have	as	many	senior	students	as	possible	
involved	but	if	you	cannot	be	here	on	that	
evening	then	please	let	your	tutor	know.	
	
Trafalgar	Entertainment	will	be	rehearsing	
the	Rocky	Horror	Show	here	at	Wac	Arts	
and	are	happy	for	a	student	to	join	them	as	
an	unpaid	rehearsal	assistant	on	either	the	
week	of	Mon	19TH	Nov	–	23rd	Nov	or	Mon	
26th	Nov	–	30th	Nov.	If	you	would	like	to	
take	up	this	opportunity	then	please	speak	
to	Steve.	
With	thanks	–	Senior	Wac	Arts	Team	

Senior	Wac	Arts	
NEWSLETTER:	

23rd	September	2018	
	

AUTUMN	TERM	DATES:	
23rd	September	–	2nd	December	2018	
Half	Term	28th	October	(no	classes)	

	
WEEKEND	PHONE:	

Please	call	on	a	Sunday	morning	
if	you	are	going	to	be	absent!	

020	7692	5813	


